
The Dallas City City Council held its regular meeting on November 29, 2012, at 6 p.m.  Mayor Higgins 
called the meeting to order with the following commissioners present:  Esther Newberry, Tom Schaefer, 
and Bob Weese.  Harold Northup was absent.

There were no others in attendance.

A motion was made by Weese, and 2nd by Newberry to accept the minutes of the November 8, 2012, 
meeting.  Newberry, Schaefer, and Weese AYE.  Northup ABSENT.

Harold Northup arrived at 6:05 p.m.

Discussed replacing the water line on East Fourth Street from Osage Street to Linn Street.  Per a letter 
on November 9, 2012, Klingner and Associates has advised the city that their preliminary estimate for 
this project is $84,000, and their engineering contract would not exceed $10,000.  These figures do not 
include the cost of any construction inspections.  A motion was made by Weese, and 2nd by Newberry to 
accept the engineering contract with Klingner and Associates for the amount not to exceed $10,000. 
Newberry, Northup, Schaefer, and Weese AYE.

Bob Weese reported that he has contacted some companies about the possible installation of an 
emergency siren in town.  The companies that he has contacted are willing to come and look at the 
town and give an estimate of the cost.

A motion was made by Northup, and 2nd by Newberry to adjourn the meeting.  Newberry, Northup, 
Schaefer, and Weese AYE.

The meeting was adjourned at 6:43 p.m.

Stanley K Vorhies, Deputy City Clerk


